LANSDOWNE SCHOOL 49 COMBERMERE ROAD LONDON SW9 9QD 020 7737 3713

14th July 2023

Volume 5, Issue 34



LANSDOWNE SCHOOL NEWSLETTER

This week we feature our very successful Post 19
Transition event from Wednesday 5th July.
There are also images from this week's Sports Day and a recent police visit, working with students.
Please remember that next Friday will be the last day of term and that we are looking forward to our whole school trip to Kew Gardens next Wednesday. Please return the reply slips if you have not already.

Class of the Week

\$DI.

Congratulations!

Mr Juckes

Police Visit to School

O'Neil:

What did you learn today? I learnt to stay safe.

How do you report a crime? I will report it to the police.

How can you stay safe during the holidays? By telling the police or the teacher if something happens.

04/07/2023

Devante:

What did you learn today?

I learnt that you have to be very aware of your surroundings.

How do you report a crime?

You can report a crime by using fearless.org or call 999.

How can you stay safe during the holidays?

You can stay safe by keeping your valuables concealed and stick to the main road.

Andre:

I have learnt about safety on the streets by removing distractions and being aware of your surroundings. I have learnt that you can call 999 or go to fearless to report a robbery, theft or more.

Dates for Your Diary

- 19th July from 9.30-3.20pm is the Whole School Trip to Kew Gardens
- 21st July is the Last Day of School Year

No After School Clubs next week as it is the last week of the Term.

1



Post-19 Transition Event

Last week we held our first Post 19 Transition Event. Mr Flannigan worked hard to put this together and it was an opportunity for students and parents to find information about Options for life beyond Lansdowne. Our guests included Westminster City Council, Orchard Hill, Lambeth College, South Thames College, Mencap, the Autism Project and several others. It was great to see so many parents in attendance and important contacts were made as families start to plan the future with their young people. Kirstie from Reed worked with us to attract so many organisations to the event and Gail from our Parents' Group played a significant role in planning the event with us. We look forward to doing it again next year!

Mr Juckes



Working Together

www.lansdowneschool.co.uk

Va Achieve



Sports Day

Our annual Sports Day took place on Wednesday 12th July. It was a fantastic event and it was great to see so many parents come to support their young people and the school in general. Mr Lee and his staff set up engaging activities, such as javelin throwing, cricket, Tennis and tug of war and students rotated so that they all had a chance to try everything.

It is one of the events that bring the whole school community together and I would like to thank all the teachers and teaching assistants for helping us to have a wonderful day in the beautiful surroundings near Sydenham Woods.





